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End of 1st Semester
The first semester concludes on Friday, January 19, 2024. Just a reminder that there is no school on Monday, 
January 22, 2024 as it is a teacher work day. Important Dates

January 16 | 7:00pm
Grade 9 & 10: Parent Meeting, Career & College 
Planning/Financial Aid

January 19
End of 2nd Quarter

January 22
Teacher Record Day (No School)

February 8
RRHS Talent Show

February 10
Winter Formal

Counselor Corner
We encourage you to visit the Counselor Tab and 
the Counselor Corner page on the RRHS website 
throughout the school year for valuable resources 
and information.

RRHS COUNSELORS

Jeff Petrulis, Counselor for last names A-G 
petrulis.jeffrey@rrcs.org

Sarah Blatnik, Counselor for last names H-0 
blatnik.sarah@rrcs.org

Candace McMahon, Counselor for last names P-Z 
mcmahon.candace@rrcs.org

Course Selection for 2024-2025
Class registration for the 2024-2025 school year will begin in early February. Students who are currently in 
grades 9-11 will receive teacher recommendations emailed to their school account by February 7, 2024. We 
encourage parents and guardians to discuss recommendations and class options with their child prior to 
registering for classes. Furthermore, a scheduling website along with how to register for classes online, will be 
shared with students, parents and guardians in early February. If you have any questions, we encourage you to 
contact your child’s counselor. 

Career Shadowing Opportunities
Rocky River High School offers career exploration and shadowing opportunities through our counseling office. 
Please contact Mrs. Bernadette Kronz for more information. You may also visit our website, linked here, which 
details what opportunities are available for students. Finally, if you are interested in hosting a future career 
shadowing students, you may fill out this form and someone will be in contact.

Bridges to the World Travel Opportunities
For families who may be interested in traveling abroad with our Bridges to the World Program, we have five 
upcoming trips planned to Thailand, Cambodia, Vietnam, Costa Rica, Greece & Italy, Montreal and Quebec, 
and Paris, London, Barcelona. Please contact Kristen Kalinowski at kalinowski.kristen@rrcs.org to get more 
information regarding travel dates and pricing. 

Lifeguard Certification
RRHS will offer an American Red Cross Lifeguard Training class this spring. If interested, please review this link.

Summer Physical Education Classes
Students interested in completing physical education coursework over the summer can register via this link. 

RRCSD State of the Schools
The RRCSD State of the Schools will be presented at the Board of Education Meeting on Thursday, January 18, 
at 6:30pm at the Board of Education Building. The State of the Schools will be shared digitally on all district 
platforms after the presentation at the Board meeting.
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